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Christoph Ingenhoven
attends “Architects, not
Architecture.” on
November 15 in
Hamburg

Date
08.11.2018
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Christoph Ingenhoven will be at Architects, not Architecture on
November 15 with Richard Rogers and Carme Pinés.

Thanks to its refreshing concept, the series of events launched
in Hamburg in 2015 is now internationally successful. The
initiator and presenter Fermin Tribaldos usually welcomes three
guests - well-known and award-winning architects - who can not
say a word about their projects. Rather, they report on your
career, drastic experiences and formative experiences. The
knowledge of the people behind the world-famous buildings
opens up new perspectives and offers personal inspiration. The
open and cordial mood encourages visitors to network and
exchange.

Christoph Ingenhoven is one of the leading international
architects committed to sustainable architecture. Ecologically
and economically responsible handling of resources is at the
core of his designs. This quality has been confirmed through the
achievement of the highest certifications according to
international standards including LEED, Swiss Minergy
Standard, BREEAM and DGNB.

Christoph Ingenhoven is a founding member of Architecture
Societies and Federations including but not limited to the
German Society for Sustainable Building (DGNB) and the Federal
Foundation for Building Culture. Furthermore he is a member of
the North-Rhine Westphalia Academy of Sciences and Arts.

Thanks to the success of earlier events of the series,
"Architects, not Architecture." is very popular. For this reason,
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early registration is advisable.

Further information and Registration:
www.architectsnotarchitecture.com/de/hh07
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